
The Executive Committee has held three meetings since the September 18, 2003 Faculty Meeting.  The following is a synopsis of the items shared by the Dean at these meetings:

A. LOCAL ISSUES

WPAFB Change of Command 

Dr. Penny Giovanetti has been assigned as the new Commander at Wright Patterson USAF Medical Center.

Geriatrics
The formation of a new Department of Geriatrics, a joint venture with Wright State University School of Medicine, the Dayton VAMC and Premier Health Partners is proceeding with the finalization of Premier’s $5 million commitment to this new department.

Kettering Fund
The School of Medicine has received $500,000 from the Kettering Fund for the genetics research.

B.
STATE ISSUES:

OBR and Governor’s Commission on Higher Education
Dr. Part updated the committee on recent developments out of the Governor’s Commission on Higher Education and the economy.  Dr. Part is working with Deans from the other medical schools as well as the President and other key individuals regarding CHEE’s recommendations

B. NATIONAL ISSUES

COGME Recommendations

The COGME (Council on Graduate Medical Education) is recommending that medical school classes be expanded by 15% over the next decade.  They are also recommending removing hospital residency caps.

Federal Budget

Dr. Part announced to the Executive Committee that the continuing budget resolution has been passed.
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